UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

DIRECT LINE: (632) 928-5107

VoIP Trunkline 981-8500 local: 2583

Fax: (632) 928-5107

E-Mail: ovcaa@ovcaa.upd.edu.ph

OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 18-245

TO : DEANS, DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF UNITS

ALL CONCERNED FACULTY MEMBERS

FROM : EVANGELINE C. AMOR, PhD

Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT : Faculty Regent Nominees Forum

12 November 2018

DATE: 7 November 2018

In connection with the 2018 Selection of Nominees for Faculty Regent, UP Diliman is organizing a forum where the Faculty Regent nominees are invited to present their visions and plans of action.

You are invited to attend the said forum scheduled on Monday, 12 November 2018, 8:30 -11:00 AM at the Malcolm Theater, College of Law.

We look forward to your participation.

Thank you

cc: Chancellor Michael L. Tan